
Important Health Coverage Tax Documents:
Electronic Delivery of Form 1095-C

Please note that in light of the Paperwork Reduction Act, employers
are no longer required to mail a paper Form 1095-C to individuals

unless it is requested. As such, if you would like to receive a paper
copy of Form 1095-C, you can request the form through one of the

following methods:
 

Email: benefits@gracemanagement.com
 

 
Thank you from your Grace Management, Inc. Human Resources Team!

Mail: Grace Management, Inc.
 Attn: Benefits Department

 6900 Wedgwood Road N., Suite 300
 Maple Grove, MN 55311
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